
 

 
3 September 2018 
 
 

 
 

 
 
Dear  
 
Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act (1987) request for 
information on fluoride suppliers 
 
I am writing on response to your official information request dated 15 August 2018 which was 
transferred from the Ministry of Health to the Dunedin City Council regarding a list of suppliers 
for the fluoride which is used in water supplies.  
 
In answer to your question raised, currently all the fluoride we use is sourced from: 
 
Laurence Oliver 
Consolidated Chemicals (NZ) Ltd 
Auckland 
 
Previous to this we sourced our fluoride from: 
 
Chris Rosser 
DC Rosser & CO Ltd 
Auckland 
 
I hope this information is of assistance. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Rebecca Murray 
Governance Support Officer 
 




